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Monday, March 2, 2020 Lane closures on Miller Road for Water Main Repairs 
 
Flint Township, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Drain Commissioner’s Office will impose intermittent lane closures on 

Miller Road between Ketzler Drive and Lennon Road in Flint Township to make water main 

repairs.  The closures will be ongoing throughout the day as repairs are completed.  All lanes of 

traffic will re-open by the end of the day.  Motorists are advised to allow extra time to reach their 

destination. 

 

Please contact Genesee County Drain Commissioner’s office at (810) 732-7870 if you have 
questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slowdown in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 


